
 

    SAINT MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL         
      & NURSERY UNIT 

 
  

Principal: Mr P Gilchrist       53, Windmill Hill  
Portaferry 

E mail: pgilchrist570@c2kni.net         Co. Down 

BT 22 1RH 

Telephone: 028427 28278                   

                   5th January 2023  

Dear Parent, 

 

As you are aware, we are scheduled to go to the Grand Opera House on 

Friday 6th January to see this year’s production of “Cinderella.”  

On the morning of Friday 6th January pupils should come to school for 

11.00am before departing for Belfast at approximately 11.45am. If you wish 

for your child to eat a snack/ packed lunch before departing, please bring this 

into school and there will be opportunity to eat this in school. There will be 

no dinners or snacks served in school on this day. We also recommend that 

your child brings any sweets or snacks with them to enjoy during the 

performance. There will be no opportunity to visit the shop on arrival. 

 

All pupils must be in their full school uniform and not in their PE uniform.  

 

We shall return to the school at approximately 4.45pm. A message will issue 

via the school website to confirm timings. Please leave the Windmill Hill free 

for the buses to park upon our return. As the children will be dismissed only 

from the school gym, please do not intercept the children in the car park but 

rather go to the gym and await the children. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr Gilchrist 

Principal 
 

 

 

 


